
CITY OF PORT ORCHARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CANCELLATION 

 
 
The public hearing scheduled to be held by the Planning Commission on Tuesday, June 1, 2021 at 6:00 
pm, regarding the City’s 2021 annual Comprehensive Plan amendments, has been cancelled. When this 
hearing has been rescheduled, additional public notice will be provided. For further information, contact 
planning@cityofportorchard.us or (360) 874-5533. 

mailto:planning@cityofportorchard.us

